
Dear Builders Club Partners, 
 
     We just wanted to reach out to the partners of the Builders Club with a huge “THANK YOU” for your 
support and help!!  The money given to Sunnycrest went into immediate use within the church’s structure as 
we work to keep up with the growth in our ministry here at Sunnycrest.  This project would have never been 
possible without your support.  With your support we are able to con nue the church’s mission of con nuing 
to Love God and Love Neighbor. 

Blessings, 

Pastor Charlie Moore 
Sunnycrest UMC 


